SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2019

EIGHTH SUNDAY OF LUKE

THE APOSTLES OLYMPAS, SOSIPATER, RODION & ERASTOS (OF THE 70)

EPISTLE READING OF THE DAY: This morning's Apostolic Reading is from Saint Paul’s
Letter to the Galatians, Chapter 2, Verses 16-20. It is found in our books on page 121.

‘O AndotoAog, IIgog T'aratag EnigtoAns [IavAov t0 avayvwopa, keg. 2, €dap. 16-20:
AdeAgol, €lddTeg OtL 0V dikatovTal avOpwmog €€ €Qywv vouov, éav pn dwx miotews Inoov Xolotov, Kal NMUES Eig
Xowotov Inoovv émiotevoapev, tva dkawwOdopev €k miotews XQOTov, Kat ovk €€ €oywv véuov- ddtL ov
ducaiwOnoetal €€ £oywv vouov naoa oaf. Ei 0¢, (ntovvteg ducatwOnvat év Xolote, e0eédnuev kal adtol AuaQTwAof,
aoa XoLotog apaotiag diakovog;, Mr) vévorro. El yap & katéAvoa, tadta MAAW olkodop®, maQafatny éuauvtov
ovviotut. Eyw yag dwx vouov vopw anédavov, tva 0e@ (ow. Xotot® ovveotavgwuat (o 8¢, ovkétL £yw, () d¢ &v
€uot XoLotog: 6 ¢ vov Lo év oagkl, €v miotet (@ Th) ToL LoD TOL B0V, TOL AYATNOAVTOS e KAl TAQAdOVTOG £XVTOV
UmEQ €Uov.

GOSPEL READING OF THE DAY: This morning's Gospel Reading is from the Holy Gospel
according to St. Luke, Chapter 10, Verses 25-37. It is found in our books on pages 257-259.

‘H onpuegvn) evayyeAkr negikont ék ToL kataAobkav, ke. 10, £dag. 25-37. Evgioketal
elg T BLpAia pag, oeA. 256-258.

Today’s Apolytikion (Dismissal Hymn) is that of Tone Four:

When the tidings of the Resurrection from the glorious angel was proclaimed unto the women
disciples, and our ancestral sentence also had been abolished, to the Apostles with boasting did
they proclaim that death is vanquished evermore, and Christ our God has risen from the dead,
and granted to the world His great mercy.

To @adoov tMg Avaotdoews kouyua ék tob AyyéAov pabodoat ai Tov Kvglov padnrolal, kal TV TQOYOVIKTV
andpaoy anogoiacat, toic Amootdédoc kavxwuevat Edeyov: EokVAgvtatr 6 Bavatog, nyéo0n Xowotog 6 Oeog,
dwQEOvEVOC TG KOOTUW TO péya EAcoc.

THE LORD’S PRAYER IN SPANISH: Padre nuestro, que estas en los cielos, santificado sea tu
nombre, venga tu Reino, hagase tu voluntad en la tierra como en el cielo; danos hoy nuestro pan
de cada dia; perdona nuestras deudas asi como nosotros perdonamos a nuestros deudores; no nos
dejes caer en la tentacidn, y libranos del Mal.

INTRODUCTION TO ORTHODOXY: This class is especially intended for those who are thinking about converting
to Orthodoxy and for family members and friends who would like to support them on their journey. It is also open to
people who are already Orthodox and who would like to deepen their understanding of their faith. We explore Christian
theology and practice by reading selections from Scripture, the Church Fathers, the lives of the Saints, and other texts
representative of the Orthodox worldview. These readings are the starting point for our discussions, which aim at
clarifying doctrine and worship and helping us to discover (or rediscover) why we belong in the Church. If you are
interested in attending the class, please contact Alexandros Kozak at orthodoxy-agkozak@sneakemail.com. Note: The
Introduction to Orthodoxy class is now being offered two Sundays a month. It meets in the second-floor conference room,
beginning at 9 a.m. The class is meeting this morning, November 10 and will meet again on Sunday, November 24.

MEETING OF THE NAVARINO MESSINIAN SOCIETY, TODAY FOLLOWING THE DIVINE LITURGY:
The meeting will take place in the conference room, located adjacent the elevator, on the second floor.

IOCC DINNER TODAY, AT THE CHURCH OF THE NATIVITY, NOVATO: Dinner will be served at 6 pm,
preceded by a reception at 5:15 pm, and Vespers at 4:30 pm. Tickets may be obtained by going to the web site,
www.JOCC.org/RememberingHomeBanquet. Your support of this premier charity organization is appreciated.

COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS CARD: Kalliope Fousekis and Annamarie Balian are staffing the Christmas Card
table all during the month of November (as well as the first Sunday in December). Do stop by and request your
name be included in this year’s Community Christmas Card. The donation is $25 per line.

LIGHT THE PATH DINNER AT THE CATHEDRAL DECEMBER 7: The support of our Seminarians is a
sacred trust. We are blessed in our Metropolis that we have the Bishop Anthony Student Aid Endowment Fund
in order to do so. The Light the Path Christmas Luncheon, therefore, is not to be missed. For reservations, call 415
431-2600 or stop by the Philoptochos Light the Path table following today’s Divine Liturgy.

BASKETBALL PRACTICE: Middle School practice will take place this Wednesday, November 13, beginning at
7pm, Grade School practice will take place this Thursday, November 14, beginning at 7 pm. If your child or
someone you know is in 6th-8th grade and would like to play, please contact Deno Konstantindis via cell or
email. 415-867-8035 / denocom@hotmail.com

ARCHBISHOP ELPIDOPHOROS TO VISIT CATHEDRAL JAN. 24: His Eminence Archbishop Elpidophoros
of America is coming Sunday, January 26th 2020 for his first visit to our Annunciation Cathedral. This is sure to
be a memorable day for our community. His Eminence will celebrate the Divine Liturgy that day. A luncheon
will follow. The donation is $30 per person ($15 for children 12 and under). Invitations will go out soon

ADOPT A PAVER: As of today, we have 66 pavers “adopted.” The first 44 pavers were inscribed in
September. Unfortunately, the color used is too pale. The inscriptions will be recolored when the company
comes out to inscribe the next 75 pavers. Do consider adopting a paver. A great way to “connect.” Forms are
available at the pangari.

STEWARDSHIP: Thank you for making your Stewardship support a priority. Your support makes possible the
very existence of this parish, and its ability to offer Liturgical services, educational, & philanthropic programs.
Stewardship packets for 2020 have been sent out. (Additional packets are available at the pangari). Please
complete and return your card, in the envelope provided, by December 1. Again, we thank you for making
Stewardship a priority, as this is the major source of funding for the Cathedral. If you would like more
information about Stewardship, drop us a line, or see Dean Nicolacakis, Stewardship Chair, after the Liturgy.

100" ANNIVERSARY: In 2021, the Cathedral turns 100. Let us hear from you as to how you think we should
best celebrate this milestone event. Take the survey, at www.annunciation.org/100th. Meanwhile, we are

excited to share with you that our 100" Year Gala Banquet will take place, in 2021, in the grand ballroom of the
Fairmont Hotel, San Francisco, in the same place where the original banquet took place to celebrate the creation
of the Cathedral 100 years ago!




PARKING: At long last! Just last week, our Architects and Contractors met with the City
to address some remaining issues, including the capacity of the new Cathedral. (The City
was arguing that the external alarm was insufficient for the occupancy, which they calculated
was in excess of 1000. The truth is, the occupancy is below 1000, and the alarm installed was
deemed to be sufficient.) This paves the way for the Fire Inspector to sign off on the Sprinkler
System. The next approval, by the Police Department, is expected to be issued subsequently.
Meanwhile, we are about to receive the new Valencia Street gates and the lobby doors, so
that we can complete the clear path of travel requirement and begin utilizing the garage on a
regular basis, and in accordance with the Conditional Use Permit which was granted to us
some time ago. It will be a great day when we finally get the ok for the parking, so that we
can go on to address completion of the interior. As we go forward, let's stay positive and
focused. Consider what you have accomplished so far! As with Moses, then, in our day we
hear God speaking to us: “Build me a Sanctuary, and I will appear among you.” (from the
Septuagint: Kai moujoeig por ayiaoue, xai o@Oncopar év vuiv). (Exodus 25:8). Building
also takes vision, determination and faith. You are doing something extraordinary: you are
building His sanctuary, a great sacred space, right the heart of one of the world’s premier
cities. Here, our Orthodox Christian faith is poised to proclaim the Gospel message of
salvation to a whole new generation of worshipers!

“The Church shall be a home for
Orthodox Christians from every
ethnic and national background. It
shall be a house of prayer for all
humankind, in which the Holy
Name of our Triune God shall be
extolled and all of creation
sanctified.”



